
 
 
 
TO:  TPSD Board of Trustees  
FROM: Julie Weaver 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  June 12, 2018 
 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 
 
 
 

Donation # 2017-2018 – 061  
Description: $203.60  
Given By:  Choral Boosters   
Purpose: Bus to Milam 
Site:   TMS  
Presented By: Brock English 
 
 

Donation # 2017-2018 – 062 
Description: $5.18   
Given By:  Ohiopyle Prints    
Purpose: Quarterly Royalty check for the sale of Golden 

Wave merchandise at local retailers 
Site:   THS     
Presented By: Tammy Wheeler 
 
 

Donation # 2017-2018 – 063 
Description: $91.30  
Given By:  Pierce St PTO    
Purpose: SWAG Field Trip 
Site:   Pierce St       
Presented By: LeaLue Triplett 
 

 
Donation # 2017-2018 – 064 
Description: $153.70 
Given By:  Pierce St PTO  
Purpose: Field Trip 
Site:   Pierce St       
Presented By: Amy Hildenbrand 
 
 


